February 14, 2017

Mrs. Susan Fambrough

Reagan Elementary Principal

Quanah ISD

Dear Mrs. Fambrough,

This letter is to inform you that I have chosen to resign from my job as Head Volleyball, Girls Track, Assistant Basketball and Elementary Physical Education at Quanah.

My last day of work will be June 1st, 2017. I will be sure to follow the necessary protocol for leaving, and please let me know if there is anything additional I need to do.

I wish you, and Quanah ISD continued growth and success in the future.

Respectfully,

Donna Gent